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dates set for 2023
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Our mission is to provide reliable, 
quality water and services 

at a reasonable cost.

New interns, temp

No water, no 
cheers

Flashback Friday
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Left, Nick McBride, water system worker II, and Samuel 
Bartz, water utility worker I, feed copper pipe through 
the basement of a day care on Jessie Street on May 25.

Lead line replaced at day care

The city is excited to welcome City of Saint Paul’s 
newest employees at the Welcome to Saint Paul orien-
tation. Their success and confidence in their new role 
is important to the City of Saint Paul both in how we 
operate and serve our community. Therefore the city 
is requiring the attendance of this virtual event for all 
new employees, including temporary employees, to 
help them understand Saint Paul’s mission, vision and 
values. Please seek supervisor approval prior to regis-
tering for the orientation. 

Upcoming 2023 Dates:
•	 Tuesday, June 6, 2023 
 8:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
*Arlington Hills Community Center*
•	 Thursday, August 3, 2023 
 12:30 – 4 p.m.  

*Arlington Hills Community Center*
•	 Tuesday, October 03, 2023 |
8:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. *Virtual*
•	 Tuesday, December 05, 2023 
 12:30 – 4 p.m. *Virtual*
Objectives of this orientation includes:
•	 Greet, welcome, and celebrate your employ-

ment with the city of Saint Paul 
•	 Network and make connections with city employees
•	 Discuss what it means to be a public servant 

providing quality customer service using radical hos-
pitality

•	 Learn about the city of Saint Paul; its mission, 
vision, and values; and accomplishments

For more information, visit the Welcome to Saint 
Paul page at https://stpaulmn.sharepoint.com/ 
SitePages/WelcometoSaintPaul.aspx or register 
at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-welcome-
to-saint-paul-new-employee-orientation-registra-
tion-507700544997

 The virtual orientation will allow new employees 
to join via online. The virtual meeting will be recorded 
and made available to new employees who are unable 
to attend. 

Visit Welcome to Saint Paul at https://stpaulmn.
sharepoint.com/SitePages/WelcometoSaintPaul.aspx  
to watch the most recent recorded orientation. 

Contact Anita Vue at 651-266-6523 or email anita.
vue@ci.stpaul.mn.us or jobs@stpaul.gov with questions. 
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Flashback Friday

Staff have been scanning old photos of the plant and 
utility for a book on the plant to be done in conjunc-
tion with the new plant project. This is the treatment 
plant with the railroad entrance for chemical trans-
ports. Note the chimney that says “ water works” in 
this undated photo.

Please remember to be  
respectful of our neighbors 
when leaving your shift at 

the end of the day and keep 
engine revving down.
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New employees join the utility

Brandon Dorsey Robin Duke

Sarah Leisenheimer Carissa Roell

Kate Husom

Elli Nordhaus

The water utility  has hired several new interns as 
well as a seasonal water utility worker who all started 
work on May 22,

Brandon Dorsey is an intern working in project 
engineering. Robin Duke is the water utility worker. 
Kate Husom is an intern working in human resources. 
Sarah Leisenheimer and Carissa Roell are interns 
working in the damage prevention unit. Elli Nordhaus 
is an intern working in marketing and public relations.

Please welcome them to the water utility!

No water, no cheers!

Staff met at Blackstack Brewing after work on 
Wednesday, May 24 for a no water, no cheers happy 
hour celebrating one of the many ways we use water.


